Annual Roads, Water and Sewer Report- 5-5-18

Repairs continued on the roads with the main focus on brush encroachment. This coming years focus will be on drainage and surface.

Planned work at the water tank did not occur last year as scheduled. This years focus will be the cleanup of the mud around the tanks and wall, as well as cleaning inside the tank. We will be flushing the distribution system as well. The protective wall behind the tank was reinforced.

Sewer manholes were inspected with no problems noted. Continued annual inspections will be the only sewer work planned.

Dennis Jamason